Enclosure 12

John Morris

Subject: FW: P/20/0530/FUL - City Car Club Spaces

From: Adam Watson

Sent: 15 March 2021 10:47

To: David Paterson ; Christopher Cox

Cc: Adekoyejo Olugbile

Subject: RE: P/20/0530/FUL - City Car Club Spaces

Hi David,

Good to talk to you earlier.

As discussed, TPU are currently in the process of letting a tender to operate an EV car club in the area, focussed on
the town centre with some cars further afield. The car club is being funded for two years through Transport
Scotland’s Switched on Towns and Cities Challenge Fund. We are hoping that the operator will be able to continue
the car club beyond the initial two year period on a commercial basis, but we will be investigating further funding
opportunities nearer the time. Other Local Authorities have used developer contributions to fund/extend car clubs,
and if there were opportunities to do that here then we would welcome it

Thanks for the offer of raising this at your team meeting. I’d be happy to discuss further any time.

Regards,

Adam

Adam Watson | Transport Planning Officer
Development Services, Abbotsford House, David’s Loan, Falkirk, FK2 7YZ

From: David Paterson

Sent: 15 March 2021 09:39

To: Adam Watson ; Christopher Cox

Subject: FW: P/20/0530/FUL - City Car Club Spaces
Hello chaps

Hope you are well.

Grahame advised that | ask for your comments regarding car clubs as proposed by the agent below. Grahame does
not think there are any such “clubs “ in Falkirk and no plans to introduce them.

| would welcome your comments.
Take care

Dave P

From: Claire Perperidis

Sent: 01 February 2021 14:18

To: David Paterson

Subject: P/20/0530/FUL - City Car Club Spaces



Hello David,
| hope you had a good weekend!

Our client has raised a question regarding the planning application | was hoping | could run past you please: If we
were to pay for City Car Club spaces to be installed in the area, would this help secure planning consent without
changing the current design?

Any advise you could provide that | can pass on would be greatly appreciated.

Kind Regards
Claire Perperidis
Associate
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